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I strongly oppose reverting traffic controls for ped/bike crosswalks to manual operation. It is an unreasonable and
unfair burden to require us to get to a light IN ADVANCE OF IT EVEN CHANGING, in order to register a
reservation to be allowed to cross the street in the current light cycle. We do not imopose this on cars: why do we do
it to peds and bikes????

I thought we had passed Vision Zero? Drivers are already rude and contemptuous enough of peds and bikes in
crosswalks: why handicap us further, for god's sake?!?!????
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